
Comments  sought  on  Meyers
roundabout enviro docs
Comments are being sought on the environment document for the
Meyers roundabout.

Caltrans is proposing to install a three-legged roundabout at
highways  50  and  89.  The  initial  study/proposed  negative
declaration is the draft environmental document. Caltrans has
studied the effects the project may have on the environment
and determined the project will not significantly affect the
quality of the environment.

The document is also available online. For more information
about this project, contact Rod Murphy at 530.741.5127 or
rodney.murphy@dot.ca.gov

Written  comments  should  be  sent  to  Maggie  Ritter  at
maggie.ritter@dot.ca.gov. The deadline to do so is Nov. 5.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/10/comments-sought-on-meyers-roundabout-enviro-docs/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/10/comments-sought-on-meyers-roundabout-enviro-docs/
http://www.dot.ca.gov/dist3/departments/envinternet/envdoc.htm

